
CITY OF STAMFORD

OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

Date: January 9, 2019

TO: Michael Handler, Director of Administration

David Martin, Mayor
Richard Freedman, Chairman, Board of Finance
Matthew Quinones, President, Board of Representatives

RE: Purchasing Contracts Report for the Period: October 1, 2018 -
December 31, 2018

In accordance with Section 23-18.8 of the Purchasing Ordinance, the following quarterly
purchasing reports are attached.

(1) Contracts awarded by the competitive bidding process.
(2) Contracts awarded by the competitive proposal process.
(3) Waivers of the competitive bidding or proposal process.
(4) Contracts which have been extended.
(5) Contracts obtained through state bids/GSA contracts/cooperatives.

Please note that the term "Year to Date Added Expense" as used in all of the
quarterly reports, generally refers to contract related purchase orders that are
issued, increased, decreased or cancelled.

Natasha Townsend,
Contract Compliance Officer

Cc: Erik Larson, Purchasing Agent
Lyda Ruijter, Town & City Clerk














































































